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For the third year in a row Lorton didn’t hold a 4th of July parade. 
However, the COB recommended we participate in the Dale City 
parade instead. We thought it was a great idea and got our 
reservations in just in time. See the picture below of our motley 
crew (who looked much better when this was taken before the 
parade – afterwards, due to the heat and the length of the parade, 
they were rather bedraggled).  

 
We also put a bit of advertising in the parade program. There 
were a number of submariners in the onlookers so we’re hoping 
they will consider joining USSVI and our Base. 



 

 
 

We also held our sixth annual informal dining out at Neighbor’s 
Restaurant in Vienna VA. Good times and meals were had by all. 


